

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

DON YOUNG
CONGRESSMAN FOR ALL ALASKA

July 16, 2013

Cystic Fibrosis Foundation Lost Lake Run 4200 Shoshoni Avenue Anchorage, AK 9951

Dear Volunteers and Corporate Sponsors,

For more than thirty years, volunteers, sponsors, and runners have come together to raise awareness and support for those with Cystic Fibrosis (CF). As volunteers and sponsors, your determination and steadfast work have played a central role in supporting CF research, including the development and testing of new treatments for those with CF.

I would like to personally congratulate each and every one of you for your inspirational dedication in making the Annual Lost Lake Run such a wonderful success this year. Your innovative visions for the Run have generated hundreds of thousands of dollars and countless support for CF research, and this year in no exception. The tireless efforts that you have put towards controlling and eventually preventing CF are appreciated by me and all of Alaska, and you are excellent examples as leaders in Alaska.

Thank you for your continued hard work and enthusiasm in our great State. Good luck to all participants!

Sincerely,

DON YOUNG

Congressman for all Alaska